
Chittenango Music Booster Association 
Meeting Agenda – Via Zoom 

09/15/20 
 

Attending:Tammy O’Connell, Natalie Stansbury, Melissa Stanek, Matt Stearns, Bill Griffiths, Jen 
Griffiths, Jeanne Pizzuto-Sauve, Doug DiGennaro, Lynne DiGennaro, Veronica Lampman 
Call to Order: 7:04 
 
I. Secretary’s Report – Tammy O’Connell 
Contacted HolyShirt by a message through their website. I haven’t heard back, so I will contact 
them again to get a clothing order started.  
New registration for all members needed. There will be a raffle for all members filling out a new 
form.  
 
II. Treasurer’s Report – Melissa Stanek 
Shared the treasurer's report. Closed out the 2020 school year.  
The new budget was shared and was adjusted for Pandemic. Vote:Matt Stearns and Tammy 
O’Connell 2nd 
Want to look into the different options of getting a Money Market. 
 
III. Vice President’s Report – Janice Danaher(Did not attend) 
 
IV. President’s Report – Natalie Stansbury 
Golf tournament is postponed to maybe Spring. We have a $100 Wegmans gift card that will be 
raffled off to people filling out the membership form. 
Would like to create a new website. Matt Stearns and Doug DiGennaro will work together on 
how to create it , costs, ect 
Board Meetings- We should attend more and take turns going 
 
V. Music Chairperson’s Report-Matt Stearns 
No concerts are scheduled for right now, but the fall play might happen with pandemic rules. 
Will need to change the link for membership forms on the website. 
As of right now there will be no All County.  
 
VI. Old Business 
Thank you Lynne DiGennaro for setting up all the clothes for concerts. 
 
VII. New Business 
Try to get more teachers and students to participate in meetings. 
Get the constitution sent out to all members, so we can discuss it and vote on all the different 
parts. Articles 1-3 will be voted on at the next meeting. Send both constitution forms to all 
members and ask for comments from everyone to discuss during the meetings. 
 
Adjournment:7:48 



 


